
THE ADVENTURES OF LILAH 

A BEAR ABOUT TOWN 
You may remember we introduced you to Lilah back in Issue 5. Lilah was new to town, and we asked her if 
she would like to become our official mascot and she jumped at the chance. Well she has certainly been a 
busy bear since taking on her new role. 
Our cameras caught up with her in the past week going out and getting involved in the preparation of the 
festival, so we have decided to share her exploits with you all. 
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Lilah was a big hit with the kids at the PCYC’s Purple 
Light Disco at the Goulburn Workers Club last 
Friday. 
She decided to get into the swing of things with a 
bit of a warm up (top left) before making an 
impromptu performance on stage, much to the 
delight of the kids who attended as they joined in 
with her to the Macarena (above). To round off the 
evening she jumped in to help out her new fiends 
Claire (left) and Lucy (right) at the popular 
confectionary stand. 
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This week, Lilah decided to get out and about to lend a helping hand with the lead up to the festival. She can 
be seen at the Goulburn Information Centre with Conor picking up her booklet for the Lilac Fairy Hunt and 
making a start at one of the local business houses hosting a fairy. She also dropped into Radio Goulburn for 
a catch up with the gang there for a quick interview with Craig and Claire from the newsroom, as well as the 
wonderful advertising team of Lou, Paris and Lynda. From there it was down to help Joylands Carnival set 
up, ready for a busy weekend. She was accompanied by the wonderful Chloe from the Goulburn Mulwaree 
Youth Council to help her find her way and take the opportunity to check out some of the beautiful lilacs 
that are out in bloom. 
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Be sure to check out our Facebook page over the long weekend to follow Lilah’s 

activities at her first festival. 

SEE YOU AT 

THE FESTIVAL 
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